
 

ADEL SEDRA  

Dean of Engineering 
2003 to 2012 

 

Join us as we dedicate 
theStudent Design 
Centre in honour of Adel 
Sedra.  

 

President and Vice-Chancellor Feridun 
Hamdullahpur and Dean of 
Engineering Pearl Sullivan are pleased to 
invite you to attend the naming of the Sedra 
Student Design Centre. 

 

 

 

 

when: Friday, Oct. 18, 2013 | 12:30 - 1:00 

pm  
where: Engneering 5 Atrium 

 
RSVP online or call  

519-888-4567, ext. 32974  
Complimentary parking  
Lot B, Engineering 5 
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